15th December 2017

## Albert Park Rotary Club

Lifesaving Victoria Headquarters 200 The Boulevard Port Melbourne, VIC 3207

Dear Rotary Club Members,

On Thursday the 14th of December, I was awarded the Rotary Award at our Year 6 Graduation by one of the members from the Rotary Club. I am extremely grateful for this award because I know how much the Rotary Club helps everyone! When my name got called out, I was very excited and happy to be acknowledged in this way. I felt very special.

Receiving this award meant alot to me as it is an award of Excellence, and it is given out to hard workers that help other people. This award recognises me for the things I have done throughout my Primary School experience.

Thank you for the 400 dollars, it will help me with my education.

Before the awards were awarded to the three lucky people, the Rotary Club Member talked about the award and how it was a great achievement to receive one.

Thank you so much for this award, I appreciate it alot.

Sincerely,

Dear Rotary Club Members,

I was given an award from the Rotary Club on Thursday December 14, which was the day of the Albert Park Primary School year six graduation. Thank you so much for giving me the award. I really appreciate it and it will help my family a lot! It was a very pleasant surprise and I am so excited to receive it.

This award was for "excellence" and for my dedication to all my work at home and at school. I love how you dedicate yourselves to the community and work towards uniting community members. Receiving this award has helped me to recognise what you do and also think about how I can also help the community.

Once again, thank you so much for the \$400 and the recognition of the award! Sincerely, 15th December 2017

## Albert Park Rotary Club

Lifesaving Victoria Headquarters 200 The Boulevard Port Melbourne, VIC 3207

Dear Rotary Club Members,

On Thursday 14 December, I had my year 6 graduation and one of the members from your Rotary Club presented me with a rotary award. I would like to thank you for this amazing prize and the opportunities it will bring when progressing onto High School.

I felt so surprised when my name was called out and happy that I was recognised for my work during the time I have been at this school. As a school Sustainability Leader, I have worked with numerous children, teaching them about my role and informing them of the major causes of pollution and waste. I have enjoyed this work, which demonstrates my involvement with our school community.

I love how you have the moral outlook of bringing peace and love to the local community and are an organisation that brings the neighbours of Albert Park together. I congratulate you on making the neighbourhood a friendlier place where kids like me are free to roam around whilst being safe because of our neighbours and community.

Sincerely,